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According to the website Knowing Jesus, the Bible refers to food 1,207 times.  Jesus on multiple occasions refers to himself as the 

Bread of Life.  We can read a couple of different stories that involve Jesus sitting down and eating with others.  There is something 

holy and mysterious about sharing a meal together that really has a way of inviting others into our lives.  There is a new(ish) song 

out called “Canyon” by Ellie Holcomb and one verse in particular sums up well the power of eating together:  

I walked into the desert and I found You 

You set a table for me 

In the presence of my enemies, to share with my enemies 

NO LONGER MY ENEMIES, NO LONGER MY ENEMIES 

NO LONGER MY ENEMIES 

I love the transition this song makes from having a tough time with people, to eating together with people, to a renewed relationship 

steeped in positivity and love.  This is what sharing a meal with someone can accomplish.  Jesus knew fellowship together around 

food can accomplish a lot of good things!   

Well, that is no less true today then it was in Jesus’ day.  In the United Methodist Church there is a joke, “where two or more United 

Methodist are gathered there is food among them.”  Potlucks, fundraisers, meals to the sick, meals-on-wheels, dinner meetings, 

lunch meetings, only meetings with food are worth attending… you name it and food has been a very important part of our life 

together.  Here in this church we have raised a significant amount of money to help pay down the Building of Faith (sanctuary 

renovation) loan by selling soup and hummus.  We have monthly luncheons that go toward our General Fund.  Not only has food 

been a significant way to raise funds, but it has also been a common part of our fellowship together.  We have had Lenten dinners 

with other churches in our community, celebrated summer with a picnic, and pre-pandemic had drinks and snacks present as a 

way to gather people between our two services together.   

Why am I spending so much time talking up the importance of food?  As we move into September we will once again be 

relaunching many of our programs that are centered around food.  I know that many of us are feeling disconnected from one 

another.  I would invite you then to seize the opportunity to connect with one another again by supporting these programs.  Place 

your order for soup and hummus when it comes around.  Sign up to attend one of the Thursday lunches (dine in or take out) as 

your schedule allows it.  Sit down together as often as you can and as is safe concerning Covid for you and your family and break 

bread with one another.  Let’s heal what feels as though it has been broken over the past year and a half and let’s eat together.  If 

you have not yet signed up for a Porch Party please consider doing so, there isn’t a whole meal but there is food!  Maybe we aren’t 

enemies, but let’s be really good neighbors and really good friends by sharing our table with one another.  Amen!   

From one hungry light to another, 

 

Pastor Hannah Loughman 

https://www.knowing-jesus.com/
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Porch Parties with the Pastor and Family  

Todd and I want to get to know you better and for you to get to know us better.  In order to do that, this summer 
we will be hosting you at our house on our porch.  We have a lovely, large front porch that can safely 

accommodate a family or two.  Please sign up here or contact the office to join us on a Friday evening from 7—
9 pm for light refreshments and good conversation!  You can sign up with another family if that would make you 
more comfortable.  I will guide our time together so as to avoid any of those potentially awkward silent moments 

that most of us fear (though I can’t promise they won’t happen).  If you have allergies or mobility concerns please let me know 
when you sign up.  We are excited to share our beautiful porch with you, show off our energetic family and get to know your hearts! 

Holy Gourd!  Celebrating 20 Years of Pumpkins!! 

Sewickley United Methodist Church is excited to offer Pumpkin Patch 
ornaments celebrating our 20th anniversary of selling pumpkins.   
Designed by Jack Moffett and custom made by Wendell August Forge, 
these 3" hand-forged ornaments are unique and limited in number.  The 
front reads "SUMC 20th anniversary pumpkin patch 2021" and the back 
reads "The church with time and pumpkins for you!"  Each ornament 
comes in a box and includes a card celebrating the pumpkin patch and the 

creation of the ornament.  Proceeds benefit the church’s General Fund. 

These beautiful ornaments will make wonderful Christmas gifts.  Order yours now, as we are sure to sell 
out.  Each ornament is $20.  You may pick up your ornament when Pam is in the office on Wednesdays 
and Fridays.  Other arrangements can be made by coordinating with Lou Ann Scott or Diane Bartley.  
Please place your order by clicking here. 

WE’RE GETTING TOGETHER AGAIN IN CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Together again with old friends. Together with new friends. Together again in the Light and Love of 

Jesus. 

On Sunday mornings in September, beginning September 13, the SUMC Education Committee will 
provide special programming for students in kindergarten through 5th grade during the 9 am 

contemporary worship service.  There will be similar programming during the 11 am worship service. 

The children will leave the service after Pastor Hannah’s children’s message and spend time in 
interactive stories of Jesus, games, crafts and service projects. If weather permits, we may spend some 

of our time on the lawn and playground. 

There will be no children’s, middle school or high school programming during the traditional 10 am education hour in September. 

Our SUMC 2021-2022 children and youth programming will launch in October and run through May.  Details have not yet been 
determined. The Education Committee is welcoming volunteers to assist with all of our programs.  Contact Bill Utterback at 

utterbac@earthlink.net or Pastor Hannah.  We will adhere to all SUMC masking and distancing protocols.   

For the month of September, at the 11 am service, we will be learning about FOLLOWING JESUS.  We will talk about this and 
watch themed videos, but the big surprise is that we will be tracing kids bodies, and they will paint "themselves," and these will be 
used with the theme FOLLOW ME as we decorate the Sunday school hallway.  SO, please dress in clothes that can take a bit of 

watercolor paint! 

https://forms.gle/jXmvWARTEZc67eKY6
https://forms.gle/hS7qKNhRYorywrvu5


Contemporary Worship Service:  9 am 
Traditional Worship Service:  11 am 

Our Worship Services are live streamed on 
sewickleyumc.org and youtube.com.   

The recorded services are also available later on Sunday afternoon. 

Worship Opportunities - September 2021 
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September 5, 2021 
Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
Sacrament of Holy Communion 

Liturgist:  Martha Boward 
Message:  “Jesus Worked Too” 

Scripture Lessons:  John 10:6-18 Mark 6:1-6  

Tomorrow most of us will celebrate Labor Day by working.  
Jesus worked too.  He didn’t just come to earth with all 
heavenly authority to be a king and be served by his 

subjects; he came to serve.  He served in many ways that 
provided spiritual food for people, but he also provided the 

table to eat it on.  Jesus worked and he worked hard. 

 

September 12, 2021 
Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Presentation of Third Grade Bibles 
Back to School Blessing 
Liturgist:  Marilyn Evans 

Message:  “Jesus Partied” 

Scripture Lesson:  John 10:6-18 John 2:1-12 

“All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy” (origin and 
author unknown).  What this means is that without the 

appropriate balance of work and play (time away from work), 
we would be bored and boring.  Jesus knew the importance 
of having a good time.  He never lost sight of his purpose, 

but he did know how to party! 

 

September 19, 2021 
Seventeenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Message:  Susie Moffett 
Message:  “Jesus Prepared” 

Scripture Lesson:  John 10:6-18 Matthew 3:13-17 

Before going on a trip, there are a couple essential things 
that well-prepared people do.  They make sure the vehicle 

that is going to get them there has been checked over, filled 
up with gas, and, in our family, stocked with food.  Jesus 

was about to begin his ministry and through his going to be 
baptized he was fueling his body with the sustenance he 
needed for the journey ahead.  By being baptized he also 
fulfilled the scriptures that were spoken long ago and was 

publicly affirmed by God.  

 

September 26, 2021 
Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Liturgist:  Mitch Hortert 
Message:  “Jesus Prepared Some More” 

Scripture Lessons:  John 10:6-18 Matthew 4:1-11 

The journey Jesus was about to begin was going to take him 
to the depth of hell and up to the gates of heaven.  A little 

extra preparation was necessary.  He might not have 
prepared in a way we find attractive, but it was effective.  

Jesus was tempted, tested, and comforted in order to 

strengthen his soul for the road ahead. 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION SPECIAL OFFERING 

Sunday, September 5th is designated by Western PA Annual 
Conference for this special offering which supports the educational 
ministries of the Conference which include Training and Resources 
and Laity Scholarships.  Please use the special “blue & white” 
envelopes located on the information table or mark your check/
envelope “Christian Ed” and include with your regular offering.  You 
may also select “Christian Education Sunday” through EasyTithe. 

http://www.sewickleyumc.org/
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=sewickley+united+methodist+church
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VITALANT BLOOD DRIVE – September 26th from 8 am to 
1 pm in the church’s Simpson Room - The drive is open to the 
public, so share the date with others.  There is a critical shortage 
of blood in the Pittsburgh area, so if you are able to give, please 
consider doing so.  General qualifications to donate blood are: 
must be at least 16 years old, weigh at least 110 pounds, and be 
in good general health. If your last donation prior to September 
26th was on or before July 31st, you are eligible to donate again at 
this drive. For more information (including further qualifications), 
call 877.258.4825 or visit vitalant.org. 

You may make an appointment any of these ways: 

 Visit vitalant.org, login or create an account and login, on the 
Make an Appointment Page, scroll to the bottom of the page 
to “Search by Group Code,” change the date range to 
09/26/2021, enter the group code G0330008, and click the 
search button.  Click on Sewickley United Methodist Church 
and the select button and continue making your appointment. 

 Download the Vitalant-Pittsburgh Mobile App for your 
smartphone 

 Call 877.25.VITAL or contact church office at 412.741.9430 

THE WOMEN OF SUMC MEET THE 
WOMEN OF THE BIBLE — Let's Get 
Real!  Real faith calls a woman to be 
honest about who she is. God knows 
our strengths, joys, struggles, and 

sins. And, He's crazy about all of us!  During this small-group 
journey you will meet women who are absolutely real. Their stories 
are not fairytales, their examples are not perfect. Yet their lives 
can give us lessons to live our own best stories.  As we share our 
journey together, open your hearts to God and come as you are. 
We will start on Thursday, October 14th, at 10 am in the library. 
Our continuing dates will be October 21 and 28; November 11 and 
18. Study guides will be provided. Please text or call Donna 
Sawhill at 412-916-0854 if you have any questions or to let her 
know you will attend. 

The Cookie Walk will be in a different 
month and day this year.  We did so 
well outside we are going to do it 
again on November 20.  So be 
thinking about your favorite festive 
recipe and we will be asking for you 

to sign up at a later date.  If you have any questions you can call 
Debbie Consoli at 412-722-9138 or email conjd2@verizon.net  

GET YOUR WALKING TACOS — 
On September 11 the Sewickley 
Harvest Festival returns.  From 10 am 
to 1 pm, the Nurture Committee will 
be selling Walking Tacos from the 
church’s front lawn.  Proceeds benefit 

the General Fund. 

UMCOR (UMC relief 
agency) DISASTER 
RESPONSE UPDATES - 
UMCOR has issued grants 
for early response needs to Annual Conferences which 
experienced severe weather losses and in response to the 
devastating earthquake in Haiti.  As early assessments are done 
and long-term plans are formulated, further grants will be issued 
and volunteer teams will be formed.  You may give to UMCOR by 
including your additional gift with your regular offering or via 
EasyTithe, marking “UMCOR” – unless specified, UMCOR 
donations will be divided between International and Domestic 
Response. 
 
UMCOR is generally one of the first agencies to respond to 
disasters in the USA and around the world, and it is generally one 
of the last ones to leave a recovering area.  Again, that work is 
only possible through our generous giving to UMCOR.  Interested 
in the other work of UMCOR?  Visit umcmission.org/umcor.    
UMCOR’s Facebook page is the best source for the current relief 
effort updates. 

SOUP & HUMMUS SALE STARTS IT’S 6TH 
YEAR —We are happy to announce the start 
of the 6th season of Soup & Hummus Sales.  
This grassroots effort was started by Donna 
Sawhill, Sandy Kuriger, Sandra Lane and Pam 

Honeychurch to help raise funds to pay down the debt on the 
sanctuary loan.  Thanks to our dedicated volunteers who made 
soup during our 2020-2021 season (Donna, Sandy, Pam, 
Jenine Furry, Pat Grossarth, Bill Kuriger, Jr., Jeff Moore, and 
Susie Moffett) and hummus (Sandra), and to the many 
wonderful supporters of this sale, so far $22,657.35 has been 
raised and applied to the loan principal!!    Thank You!  Thank 
You!  Thank You! 

United Methodist Missionaries are 
#stillinmission and Global Ministries is hosting 
a series of virtual events exploring the 
transforming work of United Methodist 
missionaries serving around the world.  On 
September 16 at noon, Katie Peterson, 
Deaconess and Director of Eastbrook Mission 

Barn, is the presenter.  Find out more about Katie at 
umcmission.org.  Registration is required and limited. To 

register click here.  You will receive a confirmation email.   

https://vitalant.org/
https://vitalant.org/
https://umcmission.org/umcor/
https://www.facebook.com/UMCOR/
https://umcmission.org/missionary-bio/982942/
https://gbgm.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYrc-2opj0rHNQohc0qORZEYCLDxZtMtUS_
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The United Methodist Women will 
host a two-day, indoor/outdoor 

Rummage Sale for Missions on two 
Saturdays in September from 9 am 
to 1 pm.  The Sales will be held on 
September 11th and 18th.  Some 
items will be on the front lawn and 
some will be in the large basement 
room.  We appreciate getting your 
donations of new or gently used household items, games, 
puzzles, books, plants, seasonal clothing items, jewelry, 

linens, pillows and very small pieces of furniture.  The 
furniture items must be small enough for one woman to lift and 
carry.  We also appreciate your patronage.  All monies raised 

support local, national and international mission projects. 

 

Please write to our 
shut-ins and keep them 

in your prayers.  The 
church office can 
provide you with 

contact information. 

Sylvia Bajsec 

Mignon Emmert 

Renee Gittins 

Atleah Grubb 

Virginia Harriger 

Brad and Jan Jones 

B.J. (Elizabeth) Manzinger 

Pat Rudy 

Patricia Smith 

Shirley Sye 

During the week of August 9-12, children’s hearts were touched by God  

as they participated in our Vacation Bible School Program.  A large thank you to  

all who volunteered and donated to make this program a success! 

The Sewickley United Methodist Church will have the honor to 
present our Third Graders with their Bible during the worship 
services on September 12.  If your student is entering the third 
grade this school year, please contact the church office, Sandra 
Lane, or Warren Kinneer with their name.  Parents are invited and 
encouraged to be there for the presentation. 
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The Fall 2021 Pittsburgh District 
Lay Servant Ministry School is 
pleased to be offering the classes 
listed below to help laity respond to 
their personal call in ministry and 
the life of the church.  Each class is 
being held on different dates, 

allowing you to take more than one class if you wish.  
There is a $25 fee per class, which includes the book/
materials.  You may attend in person and via Zoom - 
your choice.  This flyer has more information.  Flyers 
are also available on the information table by the office. 
You may register online here or through the flyer.  If 
you would like more information about Lay Servant 
Ministries, check with one of SUMC’s Lay Servants/
Speakers:  Bill Utterback, Warren Kinneer, Kim 
Benjamin, Jack Moffett or Pam Honeychurch 

 The BASIC Course (Saturdays, September 25 & 
October 9, 9 am - 2:30 pm) 

 Living Our UM Beliefs  (Saturdays, September 18 
& October 2, 9 am - 2:30 pm) 

 Public Prayer (Sundays, October 3, 10 & 17, 
2 - 5:30 pm)  

I would like to thank everyone for their thoughts, cards, and food 
over the past year.  I am doing well now and am continuing to 
recover from my back injury and subsequent surgery.  Most of all 

I would like to thank everyone for their prayers. 

Brenda Smith 

Dear VBS Families- 

Thank you so much for your extremely generous donations to the 
QV food pantry boxes!  When I suggested the food boxes as the 
recipient of the Mission Project, I never imagined we would 
receive so many items.  The snacks and personal care items will 
be greatly appreciated by the members of our community in 

need.  I hope you enjoyed VBS as much as I did! 

Laura Geason, 

Leetsdale Food Box Caretaker 

We want to thank everyone for all of the prayers, cards and 
meals coordinated by the Nurture Committee.  Thank you also to 
those who helped us get groceries and medications following 
Jim’s surgery.  It is great to be part of a prayerful and caring 

church family.  

Jim and Wilma Hamilton 

The handbell choir will begin 
rehearsals on Thursday, 
September 9, from 6:15-
7:15 pm in the sanctuary, 
masks required.  Typically, 
we play for the traditional 

service once a month, from September through May.  
We are always looking for substitute ringers for 
rehearsals and have one spot that is currently open for 
a weekly ringer.  If you are interested in joining us, 
please contact Pamela Mayo via pemayo@verizon.net 
or text 412-977-0865 for more details.  

CHALLENGING THE SCHOOL TO PRISON PIPELINE 
Saturday, October 9, 9am-4pm 

(8:30am Registration & Breakfast) 

Christ United Methodist Church, 44 Highland Ave., Bethel Park 

The school-to-prison pipeline is a disturbing national trend wherein students are funneled out of public schools and into the juvenile 
and criminal justice systems for minor infractions of school rules. The key policies and practices that created and now maintain the 
school-to-prison pipeline include zero tolerance policies, and the presence of police on campus as school resource officers (SROs). 
Once students are put into contact with law enforcement for disciplinary reasons many are then pushed out of the educational 
environment and into the juvenile and criminal justice systems. Students of color are especially vulnerable to push-out trends and 

the discriminatory application of discipline. 

Advanced registration is required; deadline Monday, October 4.  $15 per person (includes continental breakfast, boxed lunch and 

snacks.) Scholarships are available.   Visit christumc.net/pipeline for register and for more information. 

https://www.wpaumc.org/files/districts/pittsburgh/pittsburgh+district+files/lay+servant+ministries+flyer+-+fall+2021.pdf
https://wpa-reg.brtapp.com/PittsburghDistrictLayServantMinistries-2016717171
https://www.christumc.net/pipeline
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Why is our fellowship hall called the “Simpson 
Room”?  In 1967 the room was renovated thanks 
to a bequest from the estate of Pearl Simpson.  

Thus, the room is named in her memory. 

We don’t often link Labor Day to Christmas, but 

God makes the connection for us. 

Angels, in Luke 2, first brought “good news of 
great joy” to laborers in the workplace: shepherds 

in the field, keeping watch over their flocks. 

Jesus, in Matthew 4, strengthened the link 
between workplace and faith when he approached 
the fishermen, as they worked at the water’s edge, with an 

invitation to “Follow me.”  

There is glorious purpose in the people and places God 
includes in his story, and there can be no doubt that our 
workplaces, our professions, are important to Him. With the 
shepherds and the fishermen we see God as alive and 

available and purposed in our workplaces. 

With our sunset prayer for September, let’s pray into Labor Day 
and all it involves. On September 5, from wherever you may 
be, lift a prayer around 7:45 pm for people and places your 

heart reveals as you think about workplaces. 

Pray for people among your family, friends and neighbors who 
work, and pray for all who are seeking work. Pray with 
thanksgiving for all who have retired from work after years of 

providing and producing. 

Pray for everyone whose work has been impacted 

by the pandemic. 

Pray for those who work as first responders and in 

medical and caring professions. 

Pray for everyone involved in educating and 
caring for our students as the new school year 

launches. 

Pray for the people we see every day as they work to improve 
our lives, and for the ones we never see who work to nourish, 

protect and provide for us. 

Pray for people in your workplaces, and for people with whom 

you once worked. 

Pray for His help in finding new ways to follow Jesus at work 

and for ways to live and share the good news of great joy. 

Thank you for joining us. 

 

All in the SUMC family are invited to take a turn at writing a 
Sunset Prayer piece for our monthly newsletter.  In recent 
months we’ve been blessed by several new voices in this 
space, and we would like to continue to provide opportunity for 
those who want to suggest or lead prayer.  Contact Bill 

Utterback at utterbac@earthlink.net to discuss the possibilities.   

SUNSET PRAYERS 
by Bill Utterback 

Orders are due by Sunday, 

September 26 and will be ready 

for pickup October 7—10.  

Include payment with your order 

or pay when you pickup your 

soup or hummus.  If using 

EasyTithe, please include the 3% 

transaction fee. 

SOUP & HUMMUS SALE FOR THE BUILDING OF FAITH 
All proceeds from this sale go toward the principal on the building loan. 
To order, click here for the online order form, call 412-741-9430 or  
email (secretary@sewickleyumc.org) or bring your form to the office.   

Name:   __________________________    Phone Number:  _____________________________  

  Cash Amount:  ______  or   Check (made to SUMC) # ________or   EasyTithe  Total Amount Enclosed:  ___________ 

Choices 
Indicate quantity below 

$9 Quart $6 Pint 

Tomato Dill (chicken broth, tomatoes, onions, fresh dill, 
heavy cream, salt and pepper) 

  

Cream of Chicken and Wild Rice (chicken broth, 
chicken breast, wild rice, carrots, onion, celery, butter, 
flour, spices, evaporated milk and half & half) 

  

Sandra’s Hummus (vegetarian/vegan - chickpeas, 

lemon juice, garlic, tahini, spices) 
$5 for ½ pint 

https://forms.gle/n5X3taoQvLt515QR7
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“Christmas in July” wonderfully accelerated our 2021 Operation 
Christmas Child campaign, but we need to keep the spirit of 
Christmas alive through September and October to share the Love of 

Jesus with children around the world. 

We placed a Christmas tree at the front of the SUMC sanctuary for 
the July 25 services and asked church family to place donations for 
our 2021 Operation Christmas Child campaign beneath the tree. The 

results were astounding. Thank you! 

We collected 50 pencil sharpeners, more than 40 notebooks, 31 boxes of colored 
pencils, 32 boxes of crayons and 21 boxes of markers.  We also gathered erasers, 
glue sticks, scissors and metric-edged rulers. There were toothbrushes and adhesive 
bandages, socks and sunglasses, dinosaurs and toy cars, balls and hair 

accessories, and “wow” gifts. 

In our 11th season, after sending more than 1,000 shoeboxes to the world’s children, 
the SUMC family continues to demonstrate a passion for sharing Christmas and Jesus 
with His children. The OCC team is encouraged and strengthened by your spirit. 

Thank you! 

September will be our final formal month of seeking contributions for the 2021 OCC 

boxes. Together, we have packed at least 100 boxes in each of the past nine years.  

Kara and daughters Elliett and Evarett have gloriously wrapped 80 shoeboxes in 

Christmas paper for our 2021 campaign. 

To fill those boxes, we still have needs: 

 Toothbrushes would be our greatest need. Since we launched in 2011, we have packed a toothbrush in 

every box. 

 School supplies are always welcomed, and scissors, glue sticks and pens are our greatest needs as we enter September. 

 We also include special gifts in every box, and T-shirts, socks, sunglasses, jewelry, hair accessories, balls, dolls, stuffed 

animals and toys help make the boxes special. 

Details for packing events in October will be finalized and publicized in September. The boxes must be packed and delivered to 

collection sites in early November.  

HELP GET FREE BOOKS FOR THE READING MENTORING PROGRAM 

Your purchase of a wide range of Kellogg's brand products equals opportunity to receive a free book - You can earn up to 6 free books 
through the national program & up to 12 MORE free books with Sam's Club program!   
It would be wonderful to have dozens of books to donate to Church Union's 
Reading Mentoring Program, a 1-on-1 reading and mentoring program for students 
in grades K-4 who attend certain elementary schools in Allegheny and Beaver 
counties.  The books we donate are given to the children so they have more books 
of their own. The Feeding Reading promotion has already started, so let's get 
shopping to earn free books. 

To participate, please see the details under each offer at 
www.kelloggsfamilyrewards.com/en_US/promotions.html#/all.  Print copies of the 
product lists are available outside the church office.  Kellogg's Brands include 
Kellogg's cereals, Pop-Tarts, Pringles, Eggo, Nutri-grain, Rice Krispie Treats, 
Cheez-its and Keebler Crackers (see the website for types and sizes).  You do 
Receipt images must be uploaded within 14 days of purchase (through 
9/30/21); redeem earned book credits by 10/14/21. 

Don’t eat any of those products?  Donate snacks and cereal through the church for various ministries - the Outreach Committee will take 
care of distribution. Watch for the “Back to School” sales on cereals and snacks to save on your purchases while earning FREE books!  
If you need help with the Kellogg's Family Rewards website, please contact Martha Boward. 

http://www.kelloggsfamilyrewards.com/en_US/promotions.html#/all
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Sewickley United Methodist Church—Financial Summary through July 2021 

  
2021 Budget Budgeted to Date Through July 

Over or (Under) 
Budget 

TOTAL EXPENSES  268,982.53  163,071.58  157,194.75  (5,876.83) 

TOTAL RECEIPTS  244,090.00  132,307.50  150,351.39  18,043.89 

OVERAGE (DEFICIT)  (24,892.53)  (30,764.08)  (6,843.36)   

PUMPKIN PATCH 2021 — OUR 20TH ANNIVERSARY 

Our pumpkins arrive October 2 at 9 am.  We need volunteers for unloading, selling, and 

cleaning up.  This is our largest fundraiser and supports the church’s General Fund.   

To help celebrate 20 years we’d like to do special activities on weekends to help thank the 
community for all of their support.  If we have volunteers able to help in addition to the sales 
people we can give back through the special activities.  Let us know if you’d like to help out 

and which Saturday or Sunday you can help with ... 

• Face painting 
• Pumpkin painting lessons 
• Serve cider and pumpkin baked goods 
• Carnival games that will need to be redecorated with pumpkin/fall theme 
• Sand art 

• Any other talents you are willing to share 

Storytime — We need someone to coordinate this by scheduling readers and giveaways.  We have tried to do this when 
preschools visit the patch.  This can also be scheduled anytime but we’d have to advertise those times to attract 
participants. 

John A. 

Cody B. 

Kim Bur- 

Rose Barlow 

Hurst Bartley 

Cathy 

Jack Certain 

Lauren McAliley Cephus 

(Otis McAliley’s daughter) 

Irene Chenot 

(Beth Zeanchock’s mom) 

Family of Chris Christy 

Joyce and Stan Dobrowski 

Lauren Dooley 
(Rosemary Herring’s 

cousin) 

Nancy Erdmann 

Family of Janet Mahoney  

(Dorritt Field’s daughter) 

Pat Fulton 

(Scott Matthew’s mom) 

Carroll Furry 

(Jenine Furry’s mom) 

Jean Gionfriddo 

Dan Gittins 

June Graham (Carole 

Ford’s sister-in-law) 

Bob and Sal H. 

Rev. Jim Hamilton 

Doris Harris 

Angela Helms 

Ceel Janosik 

Wayne Johnson 

Daniel Lewis 

(Susie Moffett’s dad) 

Vic M. 

J.R. McFadden 

Mary Maminski 

Marian Martin 

(Liz Brown’s sister) 

Tony Morgan 

(Dominic Odom’s cousin) 

Bola Nicholson 

Karen Nickell 

Sandra Obeng 

Lorraine Offner 

Steve Powell 

Jim Rogansky 

Mario Russo 

Blake S. 

Karen Shong 

C.R. & Lorraine Simpson 

Ron Smith 

Ronli Smith 

(Ron Smith’s son) 

Linda Sollinger 

(Travis Sollinger’s mom) 

Pam Squires 

Bill Utterback 

Rich Z. 

Lura Zaremba 

Dennis Zeveny 

 

Thank You, Lord! 

Matthew McAliley, Otis 
McAliley’s son, accepted a 
job out of state and begins 

mid-September 
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Name:   _______________________________________________________  

Phone Number:  ________________________________________________  

e-mail:  _______________________________________________________  

SEWICKLEY UMC LUNCHEON — OCTOBER 7, 2021 

COMMUNITY LUNCHEONS ARE BACK!!  You are invited to enjoy our popular luncheons 

in person or as take-outs on Thursday, October 7, 11 am - 12:30 pm.  The luncheons will 

continue on the first Thursday of each month. 

Complete this form online or return this printed form to make dining-in reservations or to 

order take-out meals. For questions, call the church at 412-741-9430.  Reservations and 

take-out orders will be taken through October 3.  Each meal is $10.  Tables will seat 4 - 6.  

Dine-in limited to 50 persons.  Thank you for your continued support!! 

October’s Menu:  Choice of sandwich: pulled pork or kielbasa with sauerkraut; pierogies with 

onions and butter; Homemade applesauce and carrot cake.  Dine-in also includes Beverage.   

DINING-IN 

Number in Group:   __________________  

Meals with Pulled Pork:   ____________________  

Number with Kielbasa & Sauerkraut:   __________  

Table Choice: Just my group 

 I’m happy to sit with others 

Time Choice: 11 am       12 pm       12:30 pm 

TAKE-OUT 

Number of Meals with Pulled Pork:   

 _______________________________________  

Number of Meals with Kielbasa & Sauerkraut:   

 _______________________________________  

If you or a family member is missing from our birthday or anniversary list, please let the office know.  We don’t want to leave anyone out of special wishes.  

https://forms.gle/eoJPm8R1o2S4KhWo9
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SEPTEMBER 2021 

Pastor Hannah’s availability:  I am available Tuesday through Friday, 
8:45 am to 4:45 pm.  On Sundays I am available following the church 
service till 4 p.m.  If I am not in the office, I can be reached via my cell 
phone. I am available after-hours on my cell phone for emergencies.  
My email address is open 24 hours a day and, with the exceptions of 

Mondays, which is my day off, I will respond in a timely manner. 

Church Office:  (412) 741-9430 
Pastor’s Office:  (412) 741-9433 

Cell Phone:  (412) 294-7587 
E Mail:  pastor@sewickleyumc.org 
Website: www.sewickleyumc.org 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 

6:30 PM Leap of 

Faith 

2 

11 AM - 1 PM 

Community 

Luncheon 

3 

6:30 PM AA 

7 PM AA 

4 

5 

9 AM Contemporary 

Service 

10 AM Sunday School 

11 AM Traditional Service 

6 

Rummage Sale 

Setup 

7 PM AA 

7 

Rummage Sale 

Setup 

8 PM AA 

8 

Rummage Sale 

Setup 

6:30 PM Leap of 

Faith 

9 

Rummage Sale 

Setup 

6:15 PM Bell Choir 

10 

Rummage Sale 

Setup 

6:30 PM AA 

7 PM AA 

11 

9 AM - 1 PM Rummage 

Sale for Missions 

12 

9 AM Contemporary 

Service 

10 AM Sunday School 

11 AM Traditional Service 

13 

6:30 PM Finance  

6:30 PM Trustees 

7 PM AA 

8 PM Council - 

14 

8 PM AA 

15 

6:30 PM Leap of 

Faith 

16 

6:15 PM Bell Choir 

17 

6:30 PM AA 

7 PM AA 

18 

9 AM - 1 PM Rummage 

Sale for Missions 

10 AM - 1 PM Walking 

Taco Sale 

19 

9 AM Contemporary 

Service 

10 AM Sunday School 

11 AM Traditional Service 

12 PM - 2 PM UMW 

Luncheon Meeting 

20 

7 PM AA 

21 

8 PM AA 

22 

6:30 PM Leap of 

Faith 

23 

6:15 PM Bell Choir 

24 

6:30 PM AA 

7 PM AA 

25 

26 

8 AM - 3 PM Blood Drive 

9 AM Contemporary 

Service 

10 AM Sunday School 

11 AM Traditional Service 

27 

7 PM AA 

28 

8 PM AA 

29 

6:30 PM Leap of 

Faith 

30 

6:15 PM Bell Choir 

    


